
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
Knoll Street to be closed between Main Street West and 
Highland Avenue  
August 23, 2022 
 
Knoll Street will be closed between Main Street West and Highland Avenue on 
Tuesday, August 23, 2022, until approximately 5 p.m. as City crew members work on 
sewer. There will be emergency access from either end.  

Please see the map below for more details.  

 
 
Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900.  

Stay informed: to stay up to date on all city operations, including road closures, 
subscribe to our news channel.  

 

 


